University of Southampton Visited HOPE Offices
At early Nov 2022, HOPE Shanghai and Hangzhou Offices were very glad to have Mr. Tiefu Zhao, Business Development Manager (East Asia) of University of Southampton to visit. 

Around 14 students took the chance to be interviewed online by Mr. Zhao, and got advice and suggestions for their future study and development direction. 

HOPE counselors were all benefited from the updates and new thoughts from Southampton to give more accurate information to students. 
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